
The Living with dementia on the North Coast booklet provides  
an outline of the steps to take on the dementia journey. 
Ask for an appointment to discuss the booklet with your GP  
or practice nurse. 

The Living with dementia on the North Coast booklet has been 
developed by Healthy North Coast and funded through the North Coast 
PHN Program. The PHN Program is an Australian Government initiative.
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Have you or a family member 
recently been diagnosed  
with dementia? 


